
 
 

 

 

HIGH HAMPTON INCREASES PRIVATE PLACEMENT TO $2 MILLION 

 
*THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES* 

 

November 28, 2016 – High Hampton Holdings Corp. (Canadian Securities Exchange: HC) 

(Frankfurt Stock Exchange: 0HC) (“High Hampton” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce 

that it has further expanded its non-brokered private placement (the "Offering") as previously 

announced on January 14, 2016 and November 22, 2016. Pursuant to the Offering, the Company 

now intends to issue up to 40,000,000 units (each a "Unit") at a price of $0.05 per Unit for 

aggregate gross proceeds of up to $2,000,000.  

 

Each Unit will consist of one common share in the capital of the Company and one half of one 

common share purchase warrant (each whole common share purchase warrant, a "Unit 

Warrant"), with each Unit Warrant being exercisable to acquire one common share of the 

Company at a price of $0.05 for a period of 24 months following the closing date of the Offering.  

 

Finders fees may be payable in connection with the private placement as permitted under the 

policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange. Net proceeds from the private placement will be 

utilized for general working capital. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

 

HIGH HAMPTON HOLDINGS CORP. 

 

Brendan Purdy 

CEO, Director 

 

 

Disclaimers – Forward Looking Statements 

 

This news release may contain forward-looking statements based on assumptions and judgments 

of management regarding future events or results. Such statements are subject to a variety of 

risks and uncertainties which could cause actual events or results to differ materially from those 

reflected in the forward looking statements. The company disclaims any intention or obligation 

to revise or update such statements. For a description of the risks and uncertainties facing the 

Company and its business and affairs, readers should refer to the Company’s Management’s 

Discussion and Analysis and other disclosure filings with Canadian securities regulators which 

is posted on www.sedar.com. 

 

http://www.sedar.com/


This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy any of the 

securities described herein and accordingly undue reliance should not be put on such. Neither 

the Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE or CNSX Markets), nor its Regulation Services Provider 

(as that term is defined in policies of the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release. 

 

This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy any of the 

securities described herein in the United States. The securities described herein have not been 

registered under the United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the “U.S. Securities 

Act”), or any state securities law and may not be offered or sold in the “United States”, as such 

term is defined in Regulation S promulgated under the U.S. Securities Act, unless registered 

under the U.S. Securities Act and applicable state securities laws or an exemption from such 

registration requirements is available. 


